
Punxsutawney Area School District (Only) 
 

Only the school board has the right to exonerate taxpayers from their per capita and 
occupation assessment taxes. 
 
Taxpayers must fill out the exoneration form with the school district during the original billing 
time period otherwise it is too late. 
 
If a taxpayer is still seeking removal due to being deceased, non-resident or low income please 
call Donna Newcome the Administrative Assistant at 814-938-5151 extension 5005. 
 
 

 
 


